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snO'ing....
A foot of snow, meant SYO had to cancel their two events last weekend at Ramsley
Moor.
The Saturday night event was to have been the last of the YHOA Night League. This
has now been declared finished, with your best three out of five scores, counting for
the overall positions.

YHOA Night League...............
Prizes for the Night League will be presented at the Northern Night Champs later this
month, with the Field Family collecting quite a few medals.
On Senior Men, Zac was third overall. On Junior Men, Jake was second and Joe
third. Rosie was second on Veteran Women and Yasmin was second on Junior
women. Meanwhile Dean was fourth on Veteran Men. Helen Smith finished fourth on
Senior Women. Well done to you all.

What Snow..........?
Pete & Isoldt Harris managed two days of orienteering last weekend. Running at
Belton Woods with LOG on Saturday and at Bagworth with LEI on Sunday.
Saturday saw them both with top ten finishes, whilst Sunday saw a few ranking
points banked. Paul & George Van Dam also made the journey South, finishing 24th
& 25th on the blue. Dad ahead of son this time.
If you missed your fix of orienteering last weekend, then have a jog with Pete as he
takes you through the first half of his course at Belton Woods by "O" Cam.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WGqu1tMrxj4

Orienteering This Week......
Three events this week.
On Thursday, LOG begin their Night League at South Common Lincoln, with a mass
start at 7.15pm. 
Then on Saturday, DVO have a local event at Foremark Reservoir, near Burton on
Trent.
Sunday, sees AIRE host a regional event at Haworth Moor & Penistone Hill. This is
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also a HALO League event.

Corrections and Clarifications...........
Apologies for missing Wayne Byrne off the results for the Crewe Urban last week. He
finished eleventh on the Men's Open.
Martin Ward, who was mentioned in last week's Crewe report, is not part of Team
Ward, but Chairman of BOF and an SYO runner!
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